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Dear NJ Public Utilities,
I am so happy that the PennEast project has stopped.  I would like you to start finding ways to
deliver clean energy. Natural gas is not clean its just like the mythical clean coal. It is past
time, stop dragging your heels in and lead us to a safe, clean and healthy future.  Our
grandchildren are counting on you so get busy!

Best regards,
Christine Dunbar
201 697 7815
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